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Gingerbread baking 

with blind students 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

 

Yulia from Handelsbanken’s Fadderbarnsfond (a not-for-profit Children’s Fund that collects donations to improve 

the lot of needy children)  was one of those who joined the trip, organized by SB Foundation in January 2025, to visit 

the Indian School for the Blind. One evening she took the lovely initiative of baking gingerbread cookies using a 

Swedish recipe together with a group of the younger blind and visually impaired students, who found it very exciting 

to take part in the baking. Yulia was wonderful with the children and taught them how to roll out the dough. The 

students could then use their hands to choose one of the gingerbread cutters and press out some cookies. 

The baking trays were then 

placed in the new oven that 

Svietlana had acquired and uses 

for the school’s daily bread 

baking. 

 

It was especially fun for the 

children to eat gingerbread 

cookies they had baked them-

selves. "Can we do this again 

tomorrow?" they eagerly asked 

while giving Yulia a big hug. 
 

A warm thank you, Yulia, for 

the joy you brought to the 

children through the 

gingerbread baking! 
 

 

Warm greetings from SB Foundation via us on the board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger  
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